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Dear Amy,  

Joint Core Strategy submission  

I confirm that at its Council meeting on 29th January 2013 Norwich City Council formally 
resolved:  

1) that the Proposed Submission Document is considered to be legally compliant and 
sound; and  

2) to submit the “Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk: 
proposed submission document” and supporting documents to the Secretary of State 
under Regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012; 

3) to delegate authority for the deputy chief executive (operations) in consultation with 
the portfolio holder for the environment and development to approve, in partnership with 
GNDP partners, the detail of technical documents required to be submitted alongside 
the JCS. 

As the minutes of this meeting are not yet available,  a link to the report to Council is 
attached:  

http://www.norwich.gov.uk/CommitteeMeetings/Council/Document%
20Library/102/REPCouncil12JointCoreStrategy20130129.pdf.  

 
Jerry  

Jerry Massey  
Deputy Chief Executive (Operations)  
Norwich City Council  
Room 206, City Hall  
Norwich NR2 1NH  
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